F.No.7/1/99-FB VIII
Government of India
Ministry of Finance

Department of Economic Affairs

North Block, New Delhi
Dated 9" February, 2011
To
Dr. Preeti Soni
Head, Energy & Environment Division,
UNDP, 55, Lodi Road,
New Delhi-110003

Subject: Extension of UNDP/GEF “Removal of Barriers to Energy
Efficiency in Steel Re-rolling Mill Sector™

I am enclosing a copy of the letter dated 20.1 .2010 received
from the Ministry of Steel regarding extension of UNDP/GEF
“Removal of Barriers to Energy Efficiency in Steel Re-rolling Mill
Sector”. DEA concurs with the request of Ministry of Steel for
extension of project upto December 2012.

It is requested that extension of above mentioned project upto
December, 2012 may be considered favorably.

Your sincerely

1 1 2
‘5 FEB | (Jitender Malik)
b - e Under Secretary (MI)
T Tomaee] | &:23093035

bbb | jitender.malik@nic.in



